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Kildwick Church of England Primary School
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Newsletter 11" January 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to school for the start of the spring term. | trust you have had a fantastic Christmas and have managed to
relax and have fun with your family and friends.

This term promises to be as action packed as the last with lots of activities planned, both in and out of school.

Unfortunately, Mr Pearson has broken his elbow whilst out mountain biking. He will be out of action for the next couple
of weeks at least. We wish him a speedy recovery! We will keep you informed of any sporting events or clubs that need

to be cancelled or rescheduled.

The school staff and governors wish you all a very happy and healthy year ahead.

Have a great weekend
Tim Whitehead
Headteacher

Half Term‘Diary dates

Tuesday 8" Jan— New Term Begins
Wednesday 16" Jan - Year 4 swimming lessons begin

Thursday 24" Jan - Class 3 parents invited into class at 2.15 pm
W/B4"Feb—e- safety week

Friday 8" Feb — Collective worship in church and visit from Tim Lee from
Jigsaw Kids Ministry

W/B 25" Feb — Fairtrade fortnight
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Thursday 17" Jan - Year 6 and KS2 school council trip to London :
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Thursday 14" Feb — PTA valentine disco :
1

Wednesday 6" March — Class 2 Parents invited into class at 2.15 922 T [

Kildwick out of school club news

The school club number has changed and
parents should have received this. Please note
that these changes have been made in respect
of safeguarding and GDPR. The new number is
07464025839.

For bookings at club please let Mrs Pink know
and for any finance queries please contact
Mrs Chapman on admin@kildwick.n-

yorks.sch.uk

Thursday 7'" March — World Book Day

Friday 8" March - Fairtrade coffee morning

Friday 29" March — EYFS Mother’s Day Lunch 12.45pm
Wednesday 3rd April — Year 3/4/5 Easter Production
Thursday 4" April - Year 3/4/5 Easter Production
Friday 5t April — Easter Service in Church —2.45pm
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Some children expressed an interest in taking part in
the South Craven Cluster Swimming Gala on Friday 18
January and these children have been given a letter
to bring home. If your child has brought home a
letter and you consent to them taking part, please
return the tear off slip to school on Monday.

Polite Request

| would like to make a polite request that morning discussions with staff are kept to a minimum. It is important that teaching staff are
able to follow the children into school swiftly in order to start the morning routine, ensuring that children are ready for learning as

soon as possible.

Passing on brief information regarding your child during the hand over to/from school is not being discouraged. However, we do
encourage you to email the admin address to make an appointment with class teachers where conversations may be lengthier or of a

sensitive nature.

We are also reviewing the ways in which we communicate with parents. If you have any feedback or suggestions on this, please do

email the school office before the 31 January.
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School Website

Clubs Week Beginning 14" January 2019

Just to let you know that a new school website is

h o .
Monday 14" January KS2 Street Dance currently under construction. The new website
Wednesday 16" January Dodgeball — KS1/ Reception — will be more user friendly, mobile compatible
Cancelled and updated regularly. | will keep you informed
Wednesday 16" January KS2 Choir as to the launch date.
Thursday 17" January Gymnastics am
Thursday 17" January Mini Ringers

School

l ; E Parent Forum
y The Parent Forum is a partnership between parents
=T s

and the school. It is a valuable way to share ideas,
views, concerns and make suggestions for
improvement.

The aims of the Parent Forum will be to:
work together to improve the education
provided for our children
share information, knowledge and skills
meet in a mutually supportive environment
further improve communications between
parent/carers and staff/governors

All parents and carers of children attending Kildwick
CE VC Primary School are welcome to be part of the
Forum. In addition, a representative from the

Uniform : :
governors and the leadership team has committed to
attend each meeting.

We have had a number of reports on missing
uniform and items of clothing. These items are The first meeting will take place on Thursday 14"
named. Please could you check any uniform that February at 9.30am in the school hall. Coffee and
children have come home with and ensure that it Cake will be available from 9.15am. Please could |

) ) ask that any suggestions for discussion be emailed to
belongs to your child. All children are encouraged to the office before Friday 8% February.
look after their belongings throughout the day.

Stars of the Week Birthdays

Happy birthday to the following children who have
celebrated a birthday since breaking up for Christmas:

Class 1 Sydney for excellent behaviour on the carpet this
week! Well done!

Class 2 Ruby for a fantastic description of Mr Twit.

Class 3 Archie for always giving 100% in all he does and
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: Class 1 — Olivia
: for always looking out for others.
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Class 2 — Willow H and Harry W
Class 3 — Jude, Zachary and Harry
Class 4 — Stella

Class 5 — Ellie

Class 4 Freddie A for always getting his learning behaviour
‘spot on’.

Class 5 Zakariyah for sharing his knowledge about
America and Arabic numbers .




KILDWICK PARISH MEETING

The Chairman ¢ Mr J Keith Midgiey » St Andrews Close « Kirkgate
Kildwick » West Yorkshire « BD20 9BB

AGENDA

Thursday 17" January 2019
7.30pm in Parish Rooms

Apologies/Welcome Councillors

* Minutes of previous Meeting
Planning Matters

Parish Matters

Crime Statistics for the last quarter
Counciilors’ Repﬁrts

Any Other Business

Next Meetings: Thursday 25" April 2019
Thursday 18" July 2019
Thursday 17" October 2019
Thursday 16™ January 2020

Note — Kildwick Parish Meeting is a long-standing forum for all the villagers to
attend and discuss any Parish problems ie Planning, litter, speeding etc. The
Meeting is usually attended by between 10 and 20 parishioners who are
encouraged to join in the proceedings — all residents are welcome.

PTO

Mr K Midgley * Chairman 8 01535 633510 Mrs H Moran = Clerk ®& 01535 633462



SUMMARY OF MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON 18" 0CTOBER 2018

The Meeting welcomed County and District Clir Patrick Mulligan and PCSO Emma Daines from
North Yorkshire Police. Cilr Andy Brown was late due to a previous engagement. The minutes of the
previous meeting were read and approved. Emma Daines gave an update on crime in the area and
methods of protecting yourselves. Cross-border crime is a big problem at the moment.

Planning Matters

The Chairman thanked al! those who had written to the Planning Inspectorate regarding the Old
Smithy development (houses in the adjacent field).

Parish Matters

_ Bradford Environmental Action Trust cleared a very large fallen tree on Parson’s Walk.
NYCC plan to install a new lantern and fuse box to the light on Parson’s bridge.

Rental of the Parish Rooms has increased from £25 to £30 per meeting,

Helen Moran was re-appointed as the Meeting Representative on the Institute committee.
CDC is developing some shared ownership homes to help people get on the housing ladder.
New charges for commercial waste are to be introduced by CDC.

Kex Gill is now fully funded; the new road should be open in 2021.

Crime Statistics

1 Car crime in Kildwick

2 Burglaries in Farnhill

I Criminal damage in Famhill

Ofther Business

Tree branches obscuring road sign above Canal Bridge

Next Meeting: ~ Thursday 17 January 2019






